
Notice type Notice number Local authority
Commencement 
date Description

Development 
location

Plannning 
permission number Submission date Owner Builder Designer Assigned Certifier

Certificate of 
Compliance on 
Completion

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0063413KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 31-Mar-20

New Dwelling House 
& Associated Site 
works 

Unnamed Road, 
coolcullen, kilkenny 19/743 16-Mar-20

Owner name:
Mary and John Nolan
Owner company:

Owner address:
, , , , 

Builder name:
Philip  Carroll
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Conahy
Jenkinstown , 
Kilkenny , kilkenny  

Designer name:
Jenny Barnes
Designer address:
Barnes Nolan & 
Assoc Ltd 
Old Farm House 
Knockalane , 
Coolcullen , kilkenny, 
none

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0063351KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 30-Mar-20

Demolition of 
existing ground floo 
and first floor 
extension and 
construction of 
single storey 
extension

Bowdens Row, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95 AE62 1907 12-Mar-20

Owner name:
William Moran
Owner company:
none
Owner address:
No 11 
The Square, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95PD82

Builder name:
Tony Brennan
Builder company:
Tony Brennan 
construction 
Builder address:

  
    Mayhora 
Castlecomer , 
Kilkenny , kilkenny  

Designer name:
William Moran
Designer address:
No 11 
The Square, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95PD82

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0063353KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 30-Mar-20

alterations, 
renovation and 
extension of our 
existing dwelling, 
removal of front 
boundary wall and 
provision of two on-
site car parking 
spaces plus all 
associated site works 
at 17 Fatima Place, 
Kilkenny.

17 Fatima Place, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 AX2Y 18717 12-Mar-20

Owner name:
Robert Cody
Owner company:

Owner address:
17 Fatima Place
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Gerry  Byrne
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Carraig lodge, 
tinvaughcoose 
Slieverue , Kilkenny , 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Patterson Bannon 
PBA
Designer address:
Patterson Bannon
Stoneyford
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0063355KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 30-Mar-20

Ground floor side 
extension to existing 
semi-detached 
dwelling 

27 Deanscourt, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 V1NR 19747 13-Mar-20

Owner name:
Michael  Keating
Owner company:

Owner address:
Stangs 
Gowran , Kilkenny , 
kilkenny, R95 H768

Builder name:
Michael O' Brien
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Stangs
Gowran
Co. Kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Denis Brennan
Designer address:
Unit 8
First Floor 
Smithlands Centre , 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 X3WX

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0063407KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 30-Mar-20 New Dwelling House 

Castlewarren, 
Castlewarren, 
kilkenny 19/512 14-Mar-20

Owner name:
Brendan O'Driscoll
Owner company:

Owner address:
Ratheenwood
Old Loughlin, Co. 
Carlow, carlow

Builder name:
Brendan O'Driscoll
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Ratheenwood
Old Loughlin, Co. 
Carlow, carlow  

Designer name:
Michael O'Driscoll
Designer address:
3 Beverly Court
Grange, Ovens, cork

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0063409KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 30-Mar-20

Two storey dwelling 
house, entrance, foul 
effluent treatment 
system and 
percolation area and 
all associated site 
works at 
Brownstown, 
Johnswell Road, Co. 
Kilkenny.

Unnamed Road, 
Johnswell Road, 
kilkenny 19/129 16-Mar-20

Owner name:
Laura Meany
Owner company:

Owner address:
The Bungalow
Kingsland, Johnswell 
Road, kilkenny

Builder name:
Laura Meany
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    The Bungalow
Kingsland, Johnswell 
Road, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0063410KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 30-Mar-20

construction of a 
domestic garage

Castlewarren, 
Castlewarren, 
kilkenny 19512 14-Mar-20

Owner name:
Brendan O'Driscoll
Owner company:

Owner address:
Ratheenwood
Old Loughlin, Co. 
Carlow, carlow

Builder name:
Brendan O'Driscoll
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Ratheenwood
Old Loughlin, Co. 
Carlow, carlow  

Designer name:
Michael O'Driscoll
Designer address:
3 Beverly Court
Grange, Ovens, cork

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0063099KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Mar-20

2018002 Kilkenny 
County Council - 
Social Housing 
Scheme at the BrÃ³g 
Maker, Castlecomer 
Road, Kilkenny- to 
consist of  Change of 
Use, Material 
Alteration and Part 
Demolition with 
Extension to existing 
structures and 
construction of a 
New Apartment 
Block.

2-3 Castlecomer 
Road, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 YY09 Part 8 05-Mar-20

Owner name:
Paddy Crotty
Owner company:
Kilkenny County 
Council
Owner address:
Kilkenny County 
Council
Johns Green House
Johns Green, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Bernard Nevin
Builder company:
Nevin Construction
Builder address:

  
    Nevin Construction 
Suite 19, The Atrium 
Building,
Maritana Gate, 
Canada Street., 
Maritana Gate, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91 FC66  

Designer name:
Gareth Falconer
Designer address:
C.J. Falconer & 
Associates,St. 
Patrick's House, 
Newtown,, 
waterford, 
waterford, X91 RR76

Assigned Certifier 
name:
June Anne Falconer
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    CJ falconer & 
Associates Ltd.
Newtown , 
waterford, 
waterford, X91RR76  

Certificate 
Number:CC0000003
2865KKCertificate 
Description:1-18 
PÃ¡irc Nua., 
Castlecomer Road, 
Kilkenny.Total Units 
on this 
CC:2Certificate 
Address:Kilkenny,Kilk
enny, 1-18 PÃ¡irc 
Nua., , Castlecomer 
Road



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0063345KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 25-Mar-20

Construction of two 
storey dwelling and 
associated works at 
Ballyhenebery, 
Piltown, Co. Kilkenny

Unnamed Road, 
piltown, kilkenny 19680 11-Mar-20

Owner name:
sinead brennan
Owner company:

Owner address:
ballyhennebry
owning
piltown, piltown, 
kilkenny, E32N564

Builder name:
sinead brennan
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    ballyhennebry
owning
piltown, piltown, 
kilkenny, E32N564  

Designer name:
John Santry
Designer address:
Belvedere, 
Newtown, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91A992

Assigned Certifier 
name:
John Santry
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Belvedere, 
Newtown, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91A992  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0063092KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 16-Mar-20

Construction of an 
extension to existing 
dwelling and 
associated site works 
at Clogh, 
Castlecomer.

Cloneen, Clogh, 
kilkenny, R95 FTK5 19885 27-Feb-20

Owner name:
Shane Renwick
Owner company:

Owner address:
Cloneen
Clogh, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95FTK5

Builder name:
Paddy Brennan
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Clongarry
Tolerton, 
Ballickmoyker, 
carlow, R93a2x9  

Designer name:
Terry Brennan
Designer address:
Riverside, The 
Square, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0063081KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Mar-20

Single storey 
extension and 
associated 
alterations to the 
rear, provision for 
2no. additional car-
parking spaces and 
all associated site 
works

23/24 Cedarwood 
Avenue, Loughboy, , 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 YK76 19/601 27-Feb-20

Owner name:
George  O'Neill
Owner company:

Owner address:
HSE South
Lacken
Dublin Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Patrick Tallis
Builder company:
Tallis & Co. Ltd., 
Builder address:

  
    Bridge Street, 
Freshford,, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Brian Dunlop
Designer address:
Brian Dunlop 
Architects

 Patrick Street, 15 
Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95P820

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Brian Dunlop
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Brian Dunlop 
Architects

 Patrick Street, 15 
Patrick Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95P820  

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0062712KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 11-Mar-20

Proposed dwelling 
house along with all 
associated site works 
to facilitate same.

Unnamed Road, 
Tullaroan, kilkenny 18/616 25-Feb-20

Owner name:
Brian Doheny
Owner company:

Owner address:
Bracken Hill Farm Ltd
Bracken Hill, 
Tullaroan, kilkenny, 
R95H7D2

Builder name:
Martin Murphy
Builder company:
MGM Construction 
Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Knocknew
Ballyfoyle
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Aidan O'Connell
Designer address:
Lismard House
Timahoe Road, 
Portlaoise, laois, 
R32YXP2

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Aidan O'Connell
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Lismard House
Timahoe Road, 
Portlaoise, laois, 
R32YXP2  

Certificate 
Number:CC0000003
4564KKCertificate 
Description:Propose
d dwelling house 
along with all 
associated site works 
to facilitate 
sameTotal Units on 
this CC:1Certificate 
Address:Tullaroan,Kil
kenny, Unnamed 
Road



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0062225KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 09-Mar-20

to construct a single-
storey dwelling, 
detached garage, 
with treatment 
system / percolation 
area, and all 
associated site works

The Demense, 
Gowran, kilkenny 19401 13-Feb-20

Owner name:
Elizabeth Byrne
Owner company:

Owner address:
Demense
Gowran, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Elizabeth Byrne
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Demense
Gowran, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Mark Kelly
Designer address:
22 Upper Patrick 
Street, kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0061710KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 03-Mar-20

Construction of a 
new dwelling and 
associated site works 
at Smithstown, 
Castlecomer, Co. 
Kilkenny. Single 
storey 174 m .sq 
dwelling with 
associated site works 
including, entrance, 
wastewater 
treatment system 
and percolation area. 

Smithstown, 
Caslecomer, kilkenny 19304 04-Feb-20

Owner name:
David Brennan
Owner company:

Owner address:
Smithstown
Castlecomer, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Larry Comerford
Builder company:
Larry Comerford 
construction 
Builder address:

  
    Damerstown
Castlecomer, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Terry Brennan
Designer address:
Riverside, The 
Square, Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

7 Day Notice SN0005165KK
Kilkenny County 
Council 02-Mar-20

7 Day Notice for new 
mezzanine office 
space, new garden 
centre extension at 
the southwest 
elevation, new 
windows at the 
southwest and 
northwest 
elevations, new 
totem pole signage 
at the front entrance 
and revision to 
design granted under 
Planning Reference 
No. 18/796 
consisting of: a 
change of use from 
warehouse to retail 
space, door/shutter 
door repositioning at 
the northwest 
elevation, 
rearrangement of car 
parking, alterations 
to the front 
boundary to the 
boundary wall, 

Mill Street, Callan, 
kilkenny, R95 EH74 19/647 24-Feb-20

Owner name:
Ronan  Brett
Owner company:

Owner address:
Drimeen 
Mill Street , Callan, 
kilkenny, R95EH74

Builder name:
james o mahony
Builder company:
-
Builder address:

  
    6-9 Trinity Street 
Dublin 2 
-, -, dublin, -  

Designer name:
james o mahony
Designer address:
6-9 Trinity Street 
Dublin 2 
-, -, dublin, -

Assigned Certifier 
name:
james o mahony
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    6-9 Trinity Street 
Dublin 2 
-, -, dublin, -  

Certificate 
Number:CC0000002
8455KKCertificate 
Description:7 Day 
Notice for new 
mezzanine office 
space, new garden 
centre extension at 
the southwest 
elevation, new 
windows at the 
southwest and 
northwest 
elevations, new 
totem pole signage 
at the front entrance 
and revision to 
design granted under 
Planning Reference 
No. 18/796 
consisting of: a 
change of use from 
warehouse to retail 
space, door/shutter 
door repositioning at 
the northwest 
elevation, 
rearrangement of car 


